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SUMMARY 
HB 6293 would amend the Social Welfare Act (P.A. 280 of 1939) allowing the Director of the Family Independence 
Agency with the consent of  the respective counties, to develop a collaborative reporting relationship between two or more 
counties.  This plan would supercede present law which permits the Director to organize two counties into a single 
administrative unit. 
 
HB 6293 could potentially result in administrative savings for the department due to the fact that more than two counties 
would be allowed to merge.  However, the indeterminate savings would not be significant. 
 


